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“NO LONGER RIDING THE RIGS” ISSUE NO.

THE GROUP HELD ITS QUARTERLY MEETING ON DEC.10, 2002, 10.00A.M. AT STA. # 5.
THERE VERE 71 PENSIONERS, I ATTENDACE. i - L
TREASURERS REPORT = S OF T 90, 200205 = $ 1609.96

ANNIVERSARY COT\lGRATULATIONS IR, AD MRS ED BRYSON | g e o
MR. AND MRS. JACK FISHER - 50 yrs.
MR. AND MRS. BOB DIVINSKI 40 yrs.

THANKS TO ALL WHO ATTENDED THE REMEMBRANCE DAY PARADE.
ARTICLE 6  NOMINATIONS FOR THE EXECUTIVE TO BE HELD IN THE MARCH MEETING.

ARTICLE 8  CHANGES TO THE BY-LAWS AND CONSTITUTION TO BE IN WRITING AND SIGNED
BY THE MARCH MEETING.

BOTH ABOVE TO BE VOTED ON IN THE JUNE MEETING.
THE GOOD AND WELFARE CHAIRMAN IS NOW WILBUR PETERS.  905-389-4618.
MEMBERS VISITED OR WERE IN CONTACT WITH DOUG BARBOUR,JOHN BURJAW, BILL AUBERT AND AL SMITH.

THE GROUP WELCOMES THE NEW PENSIONERS ~ BARRY MILLSEN HAROLD SMUCK TERRY HAGAN JIM WARDEN
DENNIS FARKAS GEORGE MOWBRAY.DAVE CLARK DAVE FACTOR

THE GROUP WELCOMES THE NEW HONOURARY MEMBERS OF BOX 43 A. WEDDWM N. weppuv  JIM MITCHELL

THANKS TO THE THREE SPEAKERS THAT SPOKE ON DIFFERENT SUBJECTS. IF YOU REQUIRE MORE
INFORMATION HERE ARE THE PHONE NUMBERS.

DON ALFORD .7 DEFERMENT AND HVRF 905-573-1063
DON SKARRAT .7 " Sy 905-545-3456
LARRY STAPLES CAR AND HOUSE INSURANCE UNION CONTRACT - 905-574-7591

MOVED PLEASE CALL ME.

ON BEHALF OF THE EXECUTIVE I WOULD LIKE TO WISH YOU AND YOUR FAMILIES A VERY MERRY CHRISTMAS
AND A PROSPEROUS NEW YEAR.

NEXT QUARTERLY MEETING, MARCH 11, 2003 AT STA. # 5 10.00 A.M..

FRED MORSE. SEC.




